2016 Government Law Boot Camp and Advanced Government Law Seminar
Need Financial Assistance to Attend?

We want every lawyer to be able to attend the Government Law Boot Camp and Advanced Government
Law Seminar LIVE! TexasBarCLE and the Government Law Section offer a limited number of scholarships
to make it more affordable for you to attend this live course.

These scholarships reduce tuition for the “Government Law Boot Camp” to just $75, and just $150 for
the “Advanced Government Law Seminar.”

Scholarships are open to any lawyer who otherwise could not afford to attend these courses. To request
a scholarship, submit your request no later than . Scholarship awards will be
announced to recipients by . Once you receive your scholarship award notification,
just register and pay the reduced tuition directly to the State Bar of Texas by

Applying is easy! Just send us a signed letter containing the following:

Your name, address, phone number, bar number, and e-mail address.

The course or courses for which a scholarship is requested.

A statement certifying that you are not able to attend the course without a scholarship.
To make it even easier, you may also use the Application Form, below.

Scholarship Application

Name:
Address:

City, State ZIP:
Phone Number:
Email Address:
Bar Number:
Course(s) | wish to attend: [ 1 Government Law Boot Camp

[ ] Advanced Government Law Course

U

“I hereby certify that | am not able to attend the course(s) without a scholarship.”

(Signature)

Submit your application to:
Government Law Section of the State Bar of Texas
Attention: K. 0. Oommen




